
 

 

 

 

 

Mary, Star of the Sea School 

Soccer Skills Training 
 
 

When: Grade’s 1st – 2nd, Mondays 3 pm to 4 pm (limit – 16 students)  

 Grade’s 3rd – 6th, Tuesdays 3 pm to 4 pm (limit – 16 students)  

Kindergarten - Thursdays 3:15 pm to 4 pm (limit – 10 students)  

Grade’s 3rd – 5th Fridays 3 pm to 4 pm (limit – 16 students) 

 

Where: MSOS Big Field 

 

Price: $150.00 per quarter - Payment in cash or check payable to Mary, Star of the Sea 

School.  

 

Students Must Bring: Students must bring their own water bottle, soccer ball, soccer 

shoes and shin guards. Sneakers are not preferred as they do lead to slipping and falling on the 

grass field. All other equipment such as cones, pennies, and goals will be supplied by Coach 

John. 

 

Philosophy: MSOS soccer training will be based on developing motor skills and technique. 

The training will be based on developing individual skills such as passing, first touch, dribbling 

and agility. The goal of every practice will be to develop these skills while encouraging a passion 

for soccer and instilling a positive work ethic into young players. 

 

Coach John Terry: I have been coaching for 10 years here in Hawaii. My coaching 

experience is wide ranging; I have coached at the club level, ILH intermediate and Varsity level, 

as well as the collegiate level at Chaminade University. I played for Saint Louis Highschool and 

played one year for Hawaii Pacific University before having knee surgery and beginning to coach. 

Aside from coaching in a team environment, I also coached one on one private training skill 

sessions for many years. Questions?: Feel free to contact me at jterry@starofthesea.org 

 

Make Up Policy:  The MSOS school calendar is available to show missed days due to 

holidays, as a result there are no make-up days planned for practices missed due to school 

holidays. Practices missed due to coach illness will have make up days offered; or if no make-up 

day can be offered there will be a discount given.  
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